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Comments: This is an area close to where I live that I have ceased to use because of the predominance of legal

and illegal motorized use; the last time was about 10 years ago when I had a was in there for a few hours to hunt

deer and quit in disgust.  Needless to say, I hardly saw a track.  You could hardly walk a quarter of a mile before

crossing another old road being used by ATVs.  The only roads that need to be left open in the area should be

the main Price Valley road and the road that leads to the Ant Basin trailhead.  Obliterating most of these roads or

making them impassable for the most part for a good length behind a closed gate would help a great deal to

restore deer, and especially elk, hunting in our this area where most of the animals have been driven into nearby

private land that serves as a big game sanctuary because motorized recreational use is no longer acceptable

there.  


